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Our records indicate the Department has already established a business customer listed as:
	


located in the same city as indicated on the EVR-2 form but with a different address.  

	Please answer the following questions to help us avoid creating duplicate customers.




1. Has the business name changed within the past three years?  FORMCHECKBOX 
 Yes    FORMCHECKBOX 
 No
 If yes, please list the previous name.
	If the name of business has changed, submit a name change request on company letterhead.


2. If the address on the EVR-2 is an individual’s address, please list the physical address on the business below.
Business Address: 
3. Has the address of the business changed within the last three (3) years?  FORMCHECKBOX 
 Yes    FORMCHECKBOX 
 No
If the business has a new address, the customer must complete and submit form 4057 and a statement on the company letterhead stating that they are changing their address.
If yes, please list the current address in the space provided below.  NOTE: Please confirm with the business customer that this is the address to be used on all future documents.

Please furnish previous address below. 

4. Please list any plate(s) that has been registered under this business name with the South Carolina DMV.      
I hereby state that all information given and statements made herein are true and correct, and these changes are being made without fraudulent purpose or intent.

	
	
	

	Applicant's Signature
	
	Date


Information must be legible and may be submitted electronically or via fax.

Fax:         803-896-5536

E-mail:    evr@scdmv.net

